
 
 
April 22, 2016 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
Committee Room 1, City Hall 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto ON  M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 
 
Re: Kensington Market Heritage Conservation District Study – study area boundaries 
 
Kensington Market is an important historic neighbourhood – significant in the hearts and minds for not only 
Torontonians, but Canadians through its designation as a National Historic Site.  
 
Since initiating the Kensington Market Heritage Conservation District Study, feedback from an initial community 
consultation meeting, hosted by my office on March 15, 2016, has raised concern with the current study area 
boundary. Stakeholders have raised the concerns that the boundary does not adequately address the balance of the 
long-standing live-work tradition in the area because it excludes a significant residential component of the 
neighbourhood.  
 
Expanding the Study Area to reflect a broader understanding of Kensington Market, bounded by Spadina Avenue, 
Dundas Street West, Bathurst Street and College Street, would allow the City Planning Division to take into 
consideration the important relationship between the residential and commercial characters of Kensington Market.  
 
I have discussed this matter with staff from Heritage Preservation Services and they concur with this approach.   
 
Recommendation 
 
That Toronto and East York Community Council request the Chief Planner and Executive Director of City 
Planning to:  
 
1. Expand the Kensington Market Heritage Conservation District Study Area to the area bounded by Spadina 
Avenue, Dundas Street West, Bathurst Street and College Street.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Cressy  
City Councillor 
Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina  
 

 



 

 

 


